
L E G I S L A T I V E  A S S E M B L Y

A L B E R T A

Greg Weadick, MLA
Lethbridge-West Constituency

September 24,20L5

Mr. Haruo Shirayama
President
Towada City - Association for International Relations
Aomori Prefecture
Japan

Dear Mr. Shirayama,

My warmest greetings to you from Lethbridge Alberta. Thank you for al l  your t ime, effort and work put
into hosting the ESL Symposium in Towada City.

The twinning of our cit ies has been great for learning about each other's cultures, languages and
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countries. Best wishes for a successful event.
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